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617 East 21st Street 
Brooklyn, N. Y.
April 2, 1932

K.C.B.Sir Arthur W. Currie, G. C. M. G 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor 
McGill University 
Montreal, Que•

Dear Sir Arthur :

Mr. G. B. Glasscc, Executive Secretary of the 
Graduates’ Society of McGill University, has advised 
us that you will be pleased to attend the thirty- 
seventh Annual Banquet of the New York Graduates’ 
Society, on Thursday evening, April 21st, as guest 
of honor.
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I have been requested by our Board of Governors 
to tell you that we feel signally favored to know 
that you will be with us on that evening. I have 
also been instructed to extend to you the thanks 
of our Society for your kind acceptance of the in­
vitation.
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The banquet will be held in the Fraternity Clubs’ 
Building, 22 East 38th Street, at 7 P. M. The actual 
dining room, however, in which the function is to be 
held will not be known until the week of April 11th 
and I shall write to you then and give you more com­
plete details.

Se­
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